
 

  

To whom it might concern 
 Larvik 07. Nov 2022 

End of Life notification – Tron 40VDR float free capsule and belonging service parts 
 

Jotron hereby announce that Tron 40 VDR Float free capsule 87940, 87930 together with 88370 spare 40VDR 
EPIRB w/storage are end of life and no longer available.  

 

The p/n 88380 , Tron 40VDR w/o storage module, is still available for a limited period and qty. 

Jotron can offer the following last time buy (LTB) and end of life (EOL) program; 

The Last-Time-Buy period will start from Nov. 2022 and end Feb 1st. 2023. 

Maximum available produced units of p/n 88380 will be 400 units during this LTB period. 

Last shipment date from Jotron will be May 01st.2023. 

 

The main reason for this announcement is in connection and due to the latest MarEd implementation regulation 
no.6, effective from end of Aug.2022. Last date on-board transition period, on 406 Mhz EPIRB complying to 
A.810(19), is 30. June.2023. 

As an alternative to the Tron 40VDR replacement beacons, part.no 88370 and 88380, you should contact your 
Notify-Body, responsible for your VDR-system MED-B approval, and check if you are allowed to use Jotron`s new 
Tron 40VDR AIS replacement beacons.  

The new Tron 40VDR AIS beacon is fully MED-B approved and comply to the latest IMO and MSC.471(101) 
requirement; 

Jotron part.no 103742 (Spare 40VDR AIS EPIRB w/o Storage Module)  

Jotron part.no 103960 (Spare 40VDR AIS EPIRB w/Storage 80G Module). 

If you have any questions around this LTB/EOL notification, please contact your local Jotron sales representative. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jan Erik Sæter,  

Product Manager, Jotron AS 
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